
                                                                                                                
    

 

Parking around Clarendon Infant and Junior Schools 

We are writing to you once again to share our concerns about the number of cars parked outside both 

schools at the beginning and end of the school day.  Some parents or carers are also parking on pavements 

or blocking residents’ access to their property, particularly in and around Arnott Close. 

As with most schools there is very little parking available for parents who bring their children by car and we 

recognise that this is currently even more challenging than usual with the building works at the Community 

Centre. 

As you will be aware we continually remind parents in our monthly newsletter about being respectful of the 

local community with regards to parking however we are regularly contacted by residents of Arnott Close 

saying that the problem still exists. 

Therefore, we are again asking that for the safety of everyone, if you need to bring your children to school in 

a car that you DO NOT: 

Block the pavement or road – please ensure there is enough space for emergency services to get past cars 

and pedestrians to safely use the pavements. 

Park on the bend of roads or close to junctions. 

Block any resident’s driveways. 

Park in private, residents only, car park spaces. 

 

For those of you that park further away from the school or walk with your children we would like to thank 

you for your help in assuring that everyone is safe around the school site. 

 

Mrs L. Eatherington – Head of School for Clarendon Infant School 

Miss S. Cornish – Head of School for Clarendon Junior School 
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Telephone: 01980 843381 (Inf) 01980 607007 (Jnr) 

Infant email: admin@clarendon-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Junior email: admin@clarendon-jun.wilts.sch.uk  
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